
Friday, October 22nd, 2021 

 

CCC K-8 

Friday Notes  

Attendance News 

Please remember, if your student is home 

because they are ill (whether you kept them 

at home or they were sent home), you will 

need to call the Attendance Line EVERY day 

until they return to school for their absence 

to be excused.  

Don’t Forget… 

Oct 22  Trick or Treat Street 

Oct 29  Halloween Classroom Parties  

Nov 3  Picture Retakes  

Activities Corner 

After School Enrichment (ASE)  

Wednesday-Friday until 6:00.  ASE is only on days 
with a full day of school.  No ASE on holidays, FLEX 

days or Teacher Professional Learning Days. 
 

After School Choir 

Tuesday 10/26 3:30-4:15; Wednesday 11/3 Ral-

ston Valley Vocal Festival 6:30pm 

PTSA 
Please join us for our next PTSA Meeting. 
Our C3AC meetings will be every quarter 
starting in October. PTSA meetings will be 

the SECOND Monday of EVERY month.   
 

Monday, November 8th 

6:00 PM  
 

If you have any questions about our PTSA, 
please contact Tami Lawson.  You can 
support PTSA by joining Amazon Smile for 
CCC K-8 PTSA and enrolling in the CCC K-
8 PTSA King Soopers Rewards program. 
Directions are on the PTSA website 

Attendance Line  - 303-982-3425 

Trick or Treat Street 

Friday, October 22nd 

5:00 - 8:00 pm.  

Wristbands are availiable to purchase for $10 at the door.   

This includes admission, a slice of pizza and a drink.  

Classroom Halloween parties will 

be Friday, October 29th.  

Please remember costumes cannot have 

any type of (fake) weapons. We also ask 

that students do not wear full face masks. 

Finally, we ask that students not have 

costumes or props with fake blood or gore.  

All students will be given time to dress 

in their costumes right before their par-

ties. 

 

1:45-2:15 Catwalk (outdoors) 

2:30-3:30 Class Parties 

It’s time to order  

Original Works! 

K-5 Families—the time has come to order your child’s 

artwork through Original Works! Please see the at-

tached brochure or check your child’s Friday Folder 

for more information 

For those who celebrate Christmas, be sure you order 

before November 12th if you want to be sure they 

arrive on time. 


